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Enough with hidden taxes! It hasn't been so many years, since the legislature greatly 

increased the cost of titling and registering vehicles in Oregon. These onerous 

increases (still in place) were touted as the solution for roads and bridges around the 

state. These new and increased fees add to the many regressive taxes collected by 

the state, counties and cities. If the Oregon Legislature chooses to increase the 

already high tax burden on Oregon's residents, in lieu of controlling expenditures, 

have the courage to raise the progressive tax rates. Stop hiding behind 'necessary' 

fees! Thank you. 


